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Rusty,
The other day in the meeting we had for the CTF GPP, you asked us to identify the locations where the water piping is
interfacing with the facilities piping.  I believe that we are looking at several options to tie into the piping that the cryo
group is responsible for.  There is one option that we are considering behind CTF (see attached pdf, option B) that facilities
management is responsible for.  Can we ask Carroll if this is a location that we can tie into?
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